M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



ED MASSEY, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
NOVEMBER 1, 2017

RE:
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN GOOD SHEPHERD LUTHERAN CHURCH AND BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS
                       Good Shepherd Lutheran Church has partnered with Ockerman Elementary to provide a high structured after school tutoring program to children in need. The WHIZ Kids Afterschool Program.

                        Whiz Kids mission is to help disadvantaged elementary and middle school kids improve their lives through academic tutoring, positive mentoring relationships and spiritual nurture. Whiz Kids students are placed in one-to-one relationships with volunteers who are trained to provide literacy, math and homework help to low-income students who struggle academically. 
                         Students are excited to have buses drop them off at Good Shepherd each Wednesday.  
I have attached a copy of the original signed Memorandum of understanding for your review and approval. 

